
FSARC July 2, 2016 Regular Monthly Meeting 

Central Christian Church, Texarkana, TX 

 

Attendees: 

David Glenn (KF5VAE)  Richard Arthur (N5RGA)  J. Rogers (AF5JQ) S. Rogers 

(AF5JR) 

B. Phillips (KA5VLQ)  Kathy Phillips (KF5VAN)  R. Robinson (KG5IGZ) Cody Goodson 

(KG5HGA) 

Kyle Goodson (KG5HFY)  Delan Goodson (KG5HFZ) L. Goodson (KG5GMC) J. Goodson 

(W5BFF) 

G. English (KG5BOC)  M. Lee (KK5NF)   A. Lee (KC5CSO)  R. Talent 

(KG5BOE) 

B. Talent (KG5BOG)  D. Ramsey (KF5WXF)  R. Ward (N5TXK) C. Mackey 

(KF5VAA) 

D. Jackson (KG5ZHF) 

 

Meeting was called to order by Steve Rogers at 9:30 AM. 

Bert Phillips (KA5VLQ) led the club in a prayer and the pledge to the flag. 

David Glenn (KF5VAE) reviewed the minutes of the June 2016 monthly meeting as prepared by Club 

Secretary.   Greg English (KG5BOC) called for motion of acceptance of the Secretary minutes as read.  

Richard Arthur (N5RGA) seconded the motion for acceptance of minutes. 

Motion was approved. 

David Glenn (KF5VAE) gave club treasure report for the month of June 2016.  Glenn reported the club 

had a balance of $11,336.61 in all bank accounts as of June 30, 2016.  No expenses and income for 

month of June 2016.  Richard Arthur (N5RGA) called for motion of acceptance of the treasure report as 

read.  Robert Ward (N5TXK) seconded the motion. 

Motion was approved as stated. 

Old Business: 

Steve Rogers (AF5JR) gave the club a brief report of the Club Field Day activities on June 25, 2016. 



David Glenn (KF5VAE) gave very brief report to club of cleanup effort at the KTAL tower site. 

New Business: 

Steve Rogers (AF5JR) discussed with the club members the possibility of investigating the installation of 

D-STAR repeater in Texarkana.  It was suggested that the club may entertain a D-STAR presentation at 

the August monthly meeting.  ICOM has a club special pricing package for D-STAR repeater which will 

expire at the end of Sept 2016.  

Motion to adjourn was made by Greg English (KG5BOC) and seconded Bert Phillips (KA5VLQ).  Motion 

was approved. 

 

Five General Test were administered after the meeting.  

 

Club minutes prepared by David Glenn at the request of the club secretary. 

 


